154 Vol. 12, Nos. 1 & 2, March-June, 1998, INSECTA MUNDI

Center for Systematic Entomology
Annual Meeting Announcement

The Annual Meeting of the members of the
Center for Systematic Entomology will be held in
conjunction with the Annual Meeting of the
Florida Entomological Society, August 3-6, 1998.
The meeting will be held at the Sundial Beach
Resort, 1451 Middle Gulf Dr., Sanibel Island, FL
3395676, phone 1-800-237-4184. The cost for a 1
bedroom suite is $95.00/night.

The program for the Annual Meeting of the
Center for Systematic Entomology will include

both invited and submitted papers. Papers sub-
mitted by CSE Members will be considered for
publication in Insecta Mundi. Those interested in
attending the meeting should watch for program
details published in the quarterly “News & Views.”

There will be no formal business meeting of
the CSE Board of Directors at this time. The
Annual Meeting of this Board will take place
toward the end of the year to conduct the Center’s
final business meeting for 1998.




